
 

Twinned in friendship with Wallenfels, Bavaria, Germany 

 
 

BINGHAM TOWN COUNCIL 
 

The Old Court House 
Church Street 

Bingham 
Nottingham 
NG13 8AL 

 
Tel: 01949 831445 

Email: info@bingham-tc.gov.uk 
Website: www.bingham-tc.gov.uk 

 

To: To: Councillors  T Wallace 
   “  G Williams 
   “  R Bird 
   “  S Perkins 
   “  F Purdue-Horan 
   “  W Stapleton 

11 July 2023 
 
Dear Councillor, 
 
You are hereby summoned to attend a meeting of the Wynhill Re-Development Committee of 
Bingham Town Council on Wednesday 19 July 2023 at 7.00pm, in the Council Chamber at The 
Old Court House, Bingham. 
 
The meeting is open to members of the public and press.  
 
 
Regards 
 

JR 
Joanne Riddle 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
BINGHAM TOWN COUNCIL 

Meeting of the Wynhill Re-Development Committee to be held on Wednesday 19 July 
2023 at 7:00pm in the Council Chamber at The Old Court House, Church Street, Bingham 

 

 

 

A G E N D A 
 

 
1. To elect and appoint a Chair 

  
2. To receive apologies for absence & acceptance  

 
3. To elect and appoint a Vice Chair 

 
4. To receive any Declarations of Interest 

 
5. To confirm the representatives from Bingham Rugby Club 

 
6. To note the terms of reference       (Appendix A) 

 
7. To sign the minutes of the meeting held on 14 March 2023   (Appendix B) 

 
8. To receive an update on outstanding decisions and agree any further actions 

 
9. To receive an update on the DIY works completed by Bingham Rugby Club from the work 

identified in the building condition survey       
 

10. To consider a request for funding from the amount ringfenced in the three-year reserves 
plan to support additional work on the pavilion 
 

11. To receive an update on the feasibility work to be undertaken by Welham Architects to 
progress the re-development 
 

12. To receive an update from Bingham Rugby Club on feasibility work to progress re-
development options 
 

13. To receive and update on agree further actions relating to the lease 
 

14. To consider options for the progression of increased parking facilities at Wynhill. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


